
                                       

 

                           Puppies January 2022 Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents of Puppies, 

 

 December was a fantastic month for the puppy class. We danced to Christmas songs and 

rang bells. The children loved learning about Jesus’ birthday and playing with the manger 

scene. Decorating Christmas cookies was a lot of fun. In January, we will be counting 

snowmen, play with shaving cream, and painting with ice. 

 

Our fruit of the spirit for January is patience and our community worker is a storyteller. 

Our unit topics are epiphany and winter. The shape is rectangle, and the color is white. The 

basic truth is Jesus wants to be my friend forever. The bottom line is Jesus teaches you 

important things and the Bible verse is “the crowds were amazed at His teaching. “Matthew 

7:28. 

 

 January 17, Day One will be closed for Teacher In-Service. However, we hope to see you 

all on the 19th for Parent Chapel and lunch afterwards. National Lutheran Schools Week is 

from January 24th through the 28th. This a fun week where everyone is invited to join in the 

fun on days like crazy hair day, funny hat day, among other fun days. Be on the lookout for 

a schedule for what to wear for each day of that week closer to the dates. Thank you for 

sharing your children with us. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Irene Abshire, Ms. Pierce Bailey, and Miss. Morgan Simmons  
 

  

                                       Important Dates: 

January 3rd           School resumes 

January 6th           Epiphany 

January 17th             Program closed Teacher In-Service 

January 19th         Parent Chapel & Lunch 

January 24th-28th National Lutheran School Week 

 

  

 

 


